
 
 
 

DESIGN STATEMENT BY THE CONSULTANT 
 
 

PROJECT: Trinity Grammar School Renewal Project 

Prospect Road, Summer Hill, NSW, 2130 

 
 

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS: Arcadia Landscape Architecture Pty Ltd. 
 

ABN: 83 148 994 870 
 

Trinity Grammar School Redevelopment – Modification 4 (SSD-10371-Mod-4) 

To whom it may concern, 
 

Arcadia herby confirms that to the best of our knowledge, the proposed Modification 3 will have no 
adverse impact on the extant and new proposed trees and planting along the Victoria Street boundary. 

 

The proposed regrading works do not intrude into the tree protection zones of the majority of extant 
trees. A small number of extant trees will have very minor encroachment into their tree protection zones 
which is outlined in ‘Appendix A - Tree Schedule’ of the Arborist report, with recommended tree 
protection measures noted in ‘Section 7 – Tree Protection Measures’. Refer to Arborist Report 
‘AIA_Trinity Grammar School, Renewal Project_20221824.1’. 

 

In May 2022, Inner West Council approved the design for Public Domain upgrades, which includes the 
removal of tree 2. This tree was previously documented to be retained in the approved consent. 

 
The proposed new tree planting as documented in the approved consent, will be planted in a deep soil 
condition which will support healthy growth to maturity. 

 
 
 

Yours Faithfully - For Arcadia Landscape Architecture Pty Ltd. 
 
 

 
Alex Longley 

Principal 

27th June 2022 
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